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It concerns me greatly that there is not a proper environmental impact assessment that has been thoroughly 
carried out.  The proposed site is dangerously close to the water supply and homes. There is not the appropriate 
infrastructure to support the amount of trucks that will be required to bring in plastic waste from across Sydney 
and Wollongong. The roads in the area are already unable to accommodate current vehicles let along the 
hundreds of trucks expected. This alone will have a huge environmental impact and directly affect the lives of 
the residents their health and the value to their properties. 

We know that microplastics are serious health risk, as is air pollution and sound pollution. It is a totally reckless 
and irresponsible decision to allow the plant to go ahead. 
 

 




